
Eliot Porter — Route 4, Box 33 — Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 — Tel. 505-983-6010

20 February 1975

Hr. ». S. Grovar % 7P(-YW/
department 752
Eastman Kodak Company
343 State Street
Rochester, N. Y. 14650
Dear Mr. Grovers

As you suggest over the telephone I am sending 
you two rolls of Kodachrome 25 which I purchased last fall 
from tfilloughby-Peerless. According to my experience with 
this film, both last summer in Maine and this last winter 
in Antarctica its speed rating should be ASA 50.

The three slides illustrate this conclusion:
1) Kodachrome 25 purchased in the summer of 1974 

exposed in Maine in July of Osprey ASA 25
2) Kodchrome 25 purchased in the fall of 1974

exposed in Antarctica in January 1975 Roll 21, No, 25,ASA 50
3) Kodachrome 25 purchased in the fall of 1974

exposed in Antarctica in XHiiXXXXXXiiXXjKX January 1975 
Roll id, No. 20, ASA 50

On the basis of example ¡fi which strikes me as being 
over exposed X then used the higher speed rating for subsequent 
exposures in Antarctica and X feel the results confirmee this 
decision.

As far as subject matter goes these slides are of 
poor quality.

X shall be interested in your evaluation.

Yours very truly


